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March 28, 2008
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge St. 27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario, M4P1E4

Re: Clinton Powerlines – 2007 & 2008 IRM Application (EB-2007-0904)

Please find enclosed the OEB requested Draft 2008 Tariff sheet and updated 2007 & 2008 IRM models.

Please note the only adjustment to either of the models was the inclusion of the Retail Transmission Rate reduction approved in Clinton’s decision dated March 25, 2008.

If you require any further information, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Ian McKenzie
Senior Business & Regulatory Analyst, RDI Consulting Inc.
imckenzie@rdiconsulting.ca
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Ph: 519-433-6002 ext. 229
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